
Website: www.kahnawakecasinoproject.com    
E-mail: communications@mck.ca       
EDO-COMM-0016 

 

 

 

 

“Say YES to an 
  independent Kahnawà:ke” 

 

 

C O M M U N I Q U E  

    

 

Kahnawà:ke Casino Project Information Office (Former Environment Office) 
  P.O. Box 720   •   Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory   •   JOL 1B0 

Phone: (450) 638-9527       Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 

 
 

 
 
 

New video features MCK chiefs’ positions on casino 
project, interview with Rama councillor originally a 

‘no’ during his community’s referendum 
 

(Kahnawake – 24, Onerahtókha/April 2012) The Kahnawà:ke Casino Project Team is pleased to   
announce the release of the newest casino project information video presentation. The focus of 
the final video before the referendum will be on some of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
chiefs and their individual positions on the casino project.   

Additionally, there is an interview with Chippewas of Rama councilor Byron Stiles, a former 
addictions counselor who was originally against a casino in his community but has since become 
a strong advocate, as he has seen the benefits but none of the problems they were once 
concerned about.    

The video also summarizes several key points made through past Casino Project videos. 

This video is now available online at www.kahnawakecasinoproject.com and will also be 
available for viewing on Paul’s Cable channel 4 (Mohawk TV). 

Anyone with questions regarding the casino project is invited to visit the Casino Project 
Information Center located at the former Environment Protection building on the Old Malone 
Highway from 10am to 5:30pm Monday through Friday.   

Information is also available at our website www.kahnawakecasinoproject.com or by calling 
450-638-9527. 
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